SPECIAL VACANCY NOTICE

SANTA BARBARA COUNTY

This is to announce that a vacancy has occurred for the HISTORIC LANDMARKS

ADVISORY COMMISSION to fill the term of ELIZABETH WEAKLEY, [FOURTH

DISTRICT]

The Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors makes this appointment. In

compliance with Section 54970 of the Government Code, this appointment can be

made on January 31, 2020 or thereafter. Please refer to the Roster of Boards,

Commissions and Standing Committees at:
https://sbcounty.granicus.com/boards/w/23ff8404489256c3

for further information on the qualifications for this Board, Commission or

Committee, or to apply online. Applications for, or questions regarding this vacancy

should be directed to the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County Administration

Building, 105 East Anapamu Street, Room 407, Santa Barbara, CA 93101.

01/13/20



Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Brown, Lisa

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 3:54 PM
To: Lenzi, Chelsea

Subject: HLAC Resignation - Elizabeth Weakley
Chelsea,

Sending you a copy of this resignation for your files.
Thank you,

Lisa Brown

District Representative

Fourth District Supervisor — Peter Adam
(805) 346-8407 Santa Maria Office
(805) 737-7700 Lompoc Office

(805) 346-8498 Fax

From: betty weakley <bettyweakley@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 3:48 PM

To: Brown, Lisa <lisa.brown@countyofsb.org>
Subject: Fwd: HLAC

I am told that I need to send a written resignation for the HLAC position. I hadn't realized that I had been
appointed to the position. I had left a voicemail weeks ago with Lia Graham stating that I didn't think that
HLAC was a good fit for me, and that I was declining. I am still interested in the NBAR if an vacancy becomes

available.
Betty Weakley

—————————— Forwarded message -~-------

From: Graham, Lia <lIgraham(@co.santa-barbara.ca.us>
Date: Tue, Jan 7, 2020 at 10:55 AM

Subject: RE: HLAC

To: betty weakley <bettyweakley@gmail.com>

| believe you need to email a formal letter of resignation since the Board of Supervisors took action to appoint you. |
have seen resignation letters that are pages long and others that are a simple sentence. If you could possibly reach out
to the staff member you worked with to submit your application that would be great.

Happy New Year ©

Lia



From: betty weakley <bettyweakley@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 10:31 AM

To: Graham, Lia <lgraham@co.santa-barbara.ca.us>
Subject: Re: HLAC

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Lia,

I thought that I had already declined the HLAC position because it is too far away. No, I haven't heard anything
yet on the NBAR, but I'm still very interested..

Happy New Year,

Betty

On Mon, Jan 6, 2020 at 2:13 PM Graham, Lia <lgraham({@co.santa-barbara.ca.us> wrote:

Hi Betty,

Just checking in with you, have you formally resigned from HLAC? Did you receive any news regarding your
NBAR application?

Lia Marie Graham

Adpinistrative Office Professional Senior

County of Santa Batbara — Planning and Development

123 E. Anapamu St., Santa Barbara, CA 93101

http://www.countvofsb.org/plndev/home.sbc

805.884-6833 |  805.568.2030 |  lgraham(@countyofsb.or



